Sent: 11/07/2019 5:01:55 PM Subject: War Vets Phone Tower

Dear Ray Brownlee, Council CEO,

I have lived in Anzac Village, Narrabeen, since November, 2013. There are many residents in this village who are, at present, unable to use their mobile phones inside their homes. Those of them with heart monitors, who live in the worst areas, have found that they do not work. When approached by the village representatives, Telstra at first refused to provide a phone tower which would remedy the problem. However, towards the end of 2018, they relented and said they would build one. Now we are told that Council may refuse permission for it to be built. I do not believe that Council intends to have phone towers, mobile phones or microwave ovens banned, because (without any proper research) a few protestors insist that they are dangerous. I therefore beg you to use your influence, in particular, to help protect the lives of those with heart monitors, and to provide power for the use of mobile phones in this village.

Yours sincerely, Kathleen Elizabeth Thiel